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This development will ruin the nature of robin hoods bay. The bottom of bay is the heart of the village, and this
will prevent tourists from leaving the beach area and walking around bay. As well as the economy of bay being
impacted, the views and originality of the village will also be destroyed. I strongly believe this will ruin the
originality of RHB.

Comments made by Miss Evie Headlam of 24 green lane, Yo22 4ep
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